
 
  

 

 

 

 

Project Update: Week of September 2nd, 2018  

For the week of September 2nd, the construction project continued with work on the intersection of 

Penn Ave and 82nd Street as well as utility construction on Knox Ave. 

Water main construction continued this week on Knox Ave between American Blvd and 81st St. The 

construction of sanitary and storm sewers on Knox Ave will begin next week. Preparatory work will 

continue around 82nd St and the water reservoir, but no impacts to traffic will be made. The 

pavement in the parking lots west of Knox Ave will be removed the week of September 17th. 

The lane restrictions currently in place on Penn Ave will continue through next week and come down the 

week of September 17th. At that time American Blvd will have lane restrictions in place but remain open 

to both east and westbound traffic. The Knox Ave closure will also be extended the week of September 

17th to midblock between 81st St and 82nd St, closing the intersection of Knox Ave and 81st St. Advanced 

warning signs will be placed on the nearby streets one week ahead of any work.  

Please see the map below. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


